



Supporting Participation, Equity, and Access through Communication

## STAYING CONNECTED THROUGH COMMUNICATION SURVEY



The purpose of this survey study is to hear about communication between:

 People concerned about or diagnosed with dementia or mild cognitive impairment and

Their family members and / or friends

Your participation will help healthcare providers support people experiencing cognitive changes and the important people in their lives to stay connected through communication.

## Each participant will receive \$25.

## **Participants**

You may be eligible to participate in this survey study if you:

- Have experienced worsening or more frequent confusion or memory loss for at least 3 months
- Have at least one family member or friend who can also answer survey questions

## **Details**

- Participate from anywhere in the U.S.
- The study can be done online or over the phone
- Your participation should take 30–45 minutes
- Your family / friends will participate SEPARATELY from you
- For questions, contact speaclab@uw.edu or 206-221-3563

To Get Started: Visit sites.uw.edu/speaclab



